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A short Newsletter to let you know about Eaton Eco Fair. The Yare Valley Society 

will have a stand there, and so come long and support us and have a chat. 

 

Eaton Eco Fair, and Eco Trail  

 

The EATON SPRING ECO FAIR is at St Andrew’s Church and Church Hall in 

Church Lane, on Saturday 7 May 2022, 10 am to 12 noon. 

The Society’s display will highlight the important roles played by the Yare Valley 

green corridor in combatting and mitigating the effects of climate change. 

The Society will by joined by organisations such as Norfolk County Council Waste 

Management, the local Allotment Association, Conservation Volunteers, and more. 

There will also be stalls run by companies, shops and business outlets selling          

environmentally-friendly goods and supplies. 

An ECO TRAIL for children and families will be in the Church grounds. 

 

Dawn Chorus Walk, and Swaps  

 

Other events in support of the Eco Fair are 

A DAWN CHORUS WALK  

EVRA (Eaton Village Residents’ Association) invite you to start the day with a dawn 

chorus walk  - meet Phil Atkinson at the gate to the Eaton marshes near the golf 

course at 6.30 am on the day of the Eco Fair Saturday 7th May. 

A SWAP EVENT 

There’s also a “Swap” event at 5.30 pm in the Hall when you can update your    

wardrobe, library and toys. Look on the EVRA website for more details. 

 

See you there 


